
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When there is a COVID-19 case at 

USD 417 Public Schools 

 
Work with Public Health 

to identify close 

contacts when there is a 

positive case.  The 

school will immediately 

begin notifying close 

contacts. 
 

 
USD 417 

WILL 

Perform extra cleaning and 
sanitation in areas deemed 
necessary to mitigate risk. 

 

Monitor symptoms of 
students and staff. 

Continue to provide 
pertinent health 

information to families. 
 

Send students and staff 

home when they are ill 

at school 

 

For any COVID-19 cases that may arise in the district, we will consult with and follow directions from the Morris County 

and Wabaunsee County Public Health Departments and provide the necessary notification on a case-by-case basis. 

 

USD 417 

WILL NOT 

Personally inform 

parents/guardians of a 

positive case unless 

identified as a close contact.                              

Please refer to the USD 417 

COVID-19 dashboard for 

weekly updates. 

Provide personally 

identifiable 

information of an 

infected person 

(name, grade level, or 

class information) to 

students, staff, or the 

community. 

Immediately close 

schools for one 

positive case. 


